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Dear Investors and Friends, 
 
Happy New Year from D-Link IR team! 
 
D-Link IR team has strived to satisfy you on all fronts by a truly professional way. In 
order to even better serve you, we are constantly improving our IR services.  
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have just completed an upgrade of our 
website. We will officially launch http://ir.dlink.com and http://ir.dlink.com.tw effective 
Jan. 3rd, 2005. New features include “Stock Quotes”, “Issued Securities”, “Board of 
Directors”, “Corporate Governance “, “TSEC Filings”, “FAQs”, and “Email Alert”. In 
Addition, the new website is powered with “RSS”. Better yet, you may now register 
on-line for all of D-Link’s upcoming events in “IR Home” or “Event Calendar”. 
 
We hope that the above enhancement will facilitate better communication with all of 
you. Any of your comments on our IR services are absolutely welcome. Should you 
have any further questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Once again, we highly appreciate your support and trust over the years and wish you 
an even better year 2005. 
 
With our cordial regards, 
D-Link IR Team 


